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May 2, 2025 
 
Hello, 
 
You and your board members have not received marketing emails from CASB for the past month, 
because we changed management software, and we are still working through details to be able to 
communicate more effectively and efficiently.  When our systems are operational, we will continue 
our practice of not inundating you or your board members with a lot of emails.  In the meantime, 
I thought it was necessary to communicate some important upcoming dates for you, your board 
president, and your executive assistant.   
 
In the past, we have communicated a number of things in April about upcoming events for the fall, 
so please be on the look out for the following items in May and June: 
 
May 2025 

• Regional Meetings: Location information and registration for August Regional Meetings 

will be released in the next two weeks. We will have 15 locations for regional meetings 

this year, and we will meet mid-week during the early evening hours (4:30 – 7:30 p.m.) the 

last few weeks of August. 

• Broadmoor Room Requests Form: The form for room requests for the December 85th 

Annual Convention will also be sent out in May.  This form is used for planning purposes 

only, so we know how many rooms each district will need. 

• Fall Conference & Delegate Assembly: Registration opens on May 12, 2025 for 

attendance at the Fall Conference in Loveland, CO, September 5th and 6th.  

• Call for Presenters: A proposal form will be emailed in the next couple of weeks which 

will invite members to submit presentation requests for the 85th Annual Convention.  

 

June 2025 

• Annual Conference Registration and Reservations: The 85th Annual Convention 

Registration will open on June 2, 2025.  

 

The legislature will conclude next week, and CASB is sponsoring a Virtual Legislative Wrap Up 

on May 22, 2025.  You can register for this event by clicking HERE or using the following link: 

(https://www.casb.org/legislative-wrap-up) 

 

I know that May is a busy month for school districts, but board members remind me, “the month 

is a celebration for all the hard work all year long.”   I wish you the best as you close out the school 

year, and enjoy the celebrations.  

 

Please share this communication with your board president and executive assistant, and let me 

know if you have questions or comments.  

 

Sincerely, 

 Jubal C. Yennie  
Jubal C. Yennie  

Executive Director 

https://www.casb.org/legislative-wrap-up

